
284 l8th May 1918

(Iy the Comrnittee.)
1. Resolved, That a sum flot exceeding five-sixths of Seventy thousand dollars be

granted to Ris Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Atlantic
Ocean-Steam service between Canadian Atlantic ports and Australia and New
Zealand, for the ycar ending 31st Marcb, 1919.

2. iResolved, That a sum flot exceeding five-sixths of iFour hundred thousand
dollars be granted to His Majesty, for iMail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-
Atlantic Ocean-Ocean and mail service between Canada a-id Great Britain, for the
year ending 31st March, 1919.

3. Resolved, That a sum flot exceeding five-sixths of Seventy, thousand dollars
L.e granted to Ris Majesty, for Mail Subsides and Steamship Subventions-Atlantic
Ocean-Steaým service or services between Canada and Newfoundlaild, for the year
ending 8îst iMarcli, 1919.

4. lResolyed, That a sum flot exceeding five-sixths of Two hundred and fifty
thousand six hundred and sizty-six dollars and sixty-six cents bie granted to RiEs
Majesty, for Mail Subsidies afld Steamship Subventions-Atlantic Ocean-Steam
service between Canada and the West Indies or South. America or both, for the year
ending 3lst March, 1919.

5. IResolved, That a sum flot exceeding flve-sixths of Seventy-three thousand
dollars bie granted to Hlis Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-
Atlantic Ocean-Steam service between Canada and South Africa, for the'year end-
ing 3lst March, 1919.

6. Resolved, That a sum flot exceeding five-sixths of One hundred and eighty
thousiand five hundred and nine dollars bie granted to, Ris Majesty, for Ma'l Sub-
ventions and Steamship Subventions-Pacifie Ocean-Steam service between Canada
and Australia or New Zealand or both, on Pacific Ocean, for the year ending 3lst
Mardi, 1919.

7. Rescjlved, That a sum not exceeding flve-sixths of T'wo hundred thousand
dollars be granted to His Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subvertions-
Pacific Ocean-Steam service between Canada, China and Japan, for the year ending
31st March, 1919.

8. Reisolved, That, a sum npt exceeding fivt-sixiths of Twenty-one thousand
dollars bie granted to Ris Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subvetions-
Pacifie Oceai-Steam service between Prince lRupert, B.C., and Queen Charlotte
Islands, for the year ending 3lst March, 1919.

9. lResolved, That a sum flot exceeding five-sixths of Three thousand dollars be
granted *to Ris Mai esty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Pacifie
Ocean-Steam service between Victoria and San Francisco, for the year ending 3lst
March, 1919.

10. Resolved, That a sum flot exceedîng five-sixths of Twclvc thousand five
hundred dollars be granted to His Majesty, for Mail Subsiclies and Steamship Sub-
ventions-Pacifie Ocean-Steam service between Victoria, Vancouver way ports, Skag-
way, for the year ending 31st March, 1919.

11. lResolved, That a sum not exceeding flve-sixths of Five thousand dollars bie
granted to Ris Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Pacifie
Ocean-Steam service between Victoria and West Coast Vancouver Island, --or the
year ending 3lst Marci, 1919.

12. iResolved, That a su n fot exceeding flve-sixýths of Sixteen thousanE eight
hundred dollars be granted to Ris Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Sub-
ventions-Pacifie Ocean-Steam service between Vancouver and northern pcrts of
B3ritish Columbia, for the year ýending 3lst March, 1919.

13. lResolved, That a sum riot exteeeding five-sixths of Five thousand eight huji-
dred and twene+-6ve dollars bie granted to Ris Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steam-


